
 
 
 

Sticker Competition 2021 
 
The Teachers of French Association invites students from Year 1-10 to participate in the annual TOFA 
Sticker Competition.  
 
Theme  
The topic of this year’s competition is “Eux aussi, ils parlent français!”. See the document “La 
Francophonie - Guide pédagogique” for ideas on how to approach this theme in French class. 
 
Rules 

§ It’s easy to participate! Each student creates a design into the circle of the attached participation 
sheet.  

§ The winning artwork will be made into a 2.5cm∅ Sticker. It is important that the designs and 
writing are simple and clear and the words are spelled correctly.  

§ Longer text (5 words+) can be typed up and glued on as neatly as possible into the circle. 
§ Please prompt your students to use bright colours, outline shapes and letters and remove all 

pencil traces. 
§ Important: The artwork must be an original design created by the student. Copying, tracing 

from the internet or books could infringe copyright!  
§ The participation sheets need to be signed by teacher AND student, as it is important that TOFA 

has got the consent to publish the student’s artwork and name. (We only use students first 
names and initials on all our internet publications).  

§ A MAXIMUM of 5 designs can be submitted per category/teacher. Please send in your 
entries in a plastic sleeve (for weather protection)  

 
Due date 
Please send designs by Friday, 24th September 2021 to:  
Celine Decoux, TOFA Sticker Competition, St Hilda’s Anglican School for Girls 
McCabe street, Mosman Park, 6012. 

 
NB: Please note that original templates will not be sent back unless you provide an envelope 
and stamps, so please make copies of the artwork. 
 
Results & prizes 
A jury will select the designs that represent a variety across different schools and regions from 4 
categories.  
 
Category 1 Year 1-3 Category 3 Year 7-8 
Category 2 Year 4-6 Category 4            Year 9-10 

 
The winners will be announced in Week 5, Term 4 and will receive a gift voucher the following week. 
 
TOFA is looking forward to another year of amazing artwork from WA students! 


